
  

Any SMD family that has not been able to come by the school to pick up Chrome 
Books: 
  
Please e-mail ahiller@bcbe.org.  I will e-mail you back with a date and time to 
meet you at the school so you may pick them up. 
  
Stay healthy and follow all CDC recommendations! 

  

And tell your kids there will be no ACAP testing this year!!  Woo Hoo! 

  
Thank you for being such great families and working with us to close the school 
down for a while.  
  
Amy Hiller 
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